
2. COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVES TO THE CANTERBURY JOINT STANDING COMMITTEE

The report noted the need for member councils to appoint elected representatives to the Committee
following the triennial elections, as per the constituting agreement, and it was suggested that the first
meeting of the Canterbury Joint Standing Committee be held in mid- to late-November 2001, to allow
for the election of a Chairman and the appointment of the subcommittee.

The Committee received the information.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


